
 
 
 
Brentano Wins IIDA/HD Project Design Award 
 
 

Wheeling, IL (May 2008) While exhibiting for 
their first time at the HD 2008 Expo & 
Conference, Brentano was presented with the 
prestigious IIDA/HD Product Award in the 
bedspread/drapery category for their 
Intersection window treatment.  
 
The Product Design Competition recognizes 
designers and manufacturers for excellence in 
product design. The awards honor innovation, 
function and aesthetic advancements in the 
hospitality industry.  The award is 
cosponsored by the International Design 
Association (IIDA) and Hospitality Design 
Magazine, who also presented the conference. 
 
Intersection is from Brentano’s spring 2008 
Surroundings Collection.  This inventive 
pattern is constructed by sewing ribbons of    
fabric into a grid, forming a soft drapery ideal for 
contemporary window applications or 
atmospheric room dividers.   Additionally, 
Intersection is 118” wide and weighted on one 
end with a 5” header on the other to simplify 
installation.    

 
                                                     
 

Brentano Design Director Iris Wang with 
award-winning drapery, Intersection. 


